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Table 3 Children's place-based data 

Gordon Hectar, Director, Upstream  

There is growing interest in engaging children and young people directly in local services 
and government. Their digital footprint creates new opportunities to understand and 
engage with young people. But there are complex questions about what kind of digital 
tools are appropriate, about the quality of some data on young people, and the handling 
of sensitive information. This session would explore some recent thinking and 
understanding participant's views on how place, children and data should interact.  
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